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  B less the Lord
Oh my soul

And all that is within me,
B less His h!y name.

Psalm 103:1
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Sunday Morning Worship Service - August 6, 2017

SONG LEADER - Peter Giesbrecht
PIANIST - Lisa Wall

WORSHIP IN SINGING
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER  
Daniel Schultz
ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
OFFERTORY- Congregational Song
WORSHIP IN SINGING
MESSAGE - Allen Kehler
“The Power of the Gospel”
1 Thess. 1:4-10
CLOSING SONG                                              
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION 

Musicians/Song Leaders - The new chorus book is finally completed.  
Anyone who has the current chorus book at home, please return it to 
me as soon as possible and I will get you a copy of the new binder.  We 
will be using the new chorus book beginning in August. Thank-you. 
Rosemarie Friesen

Thank you for your prayers, food, flowers, encouragements, cards 
and helping hands. I  am making a good recovery.
Ernie & Agatha Wieler

The Sunday School Department is looking for an electronic piano 
keyboard to borrow from September - December.
If you have a keyboard collecting dust at home and would be willing 
to lend it to the S.S. Dept for 4 months, please let Heather know.

Sabbatical - Pastor Peter & Marian will be on Sabbatical till October 
2nd. Pastor Peter will be back in the office on October 3rd.



FROM THE SUNDAY SCHOOL DEPARTMENT:
The Sunday School department is in need of approx 15 
teachers for this upcoming 2017-2018 year!
At this point, teachers are needed for almost every age group.
These are "half-time" opportunities, trading off with 
a teaching partner. Please pray about this, and let Heather know if 
you are willing and available to serve in this way.
For more information and details, please contact Heather Dyck


